
 

 

Oasis of Kingsport Workday Opportunity-Come Join Hands 

The Oasis of Kingsport at 1102 Mill Street will be having a small project and Spring-cleaning 
workday on Saturday, March 18, 2023. All are welcome. If you are unable to work, but would 
love to take a tour and fellowship, please come! This will be an opportunity for First 
Presbyterian members to interact with Oasis staff, volunteers, and board members, as well as 
touring the property and facilities, and seeing the preparations that have begun for the new 
pavilion, which is being funded by FPC. Coffee, juice, donuts, and bagels will be served at 9:00, 
as well as lunch around noon. Projects should be completed within 2-3 hours, and all be finished 
by mid-afternoon. Some projects needing to be completed include: Cleaning air conditioner 
filters, changing furnace filters, changing some light bulbs, changing out smoke detector, and 
exit sign batteries; up righting a fallen flagpole and pouring quick-rete, rehanging flags, leveling 
a small amount of dirt in yard; raking flower beds, preparing pots for Spring and planning some 
flowers; adding mulch to playground, installing mailbox on post and putting in ground; installing 
some power strips and removing extension cords, and installing some switch and socket plates; 
carrying some storage cabinets downstairs, hanging some large framed artwork; and a few other 
small jobs, as well as some light cleaning. As you know, of course, many hands make light work. 

Come join Hands! 

For more information, email, text or call to signup: 

Mike Pendley: email: mike@mikependley.com Cell: 423-677-3435 

Martha Pendley: email: marthapendley@hotmail.com Cell: 423-429-1340 


